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Health Education

Heath Education aims to give children the information they need to make good decsions about their own health 

and wellbeing, to recognise issues in themselves and others, and to seek support as early as possible when issues 

arise.

By the end of secondary school, pupils will have been taught content on:

● Mental wellbeing

● Internet safety and harms

● Physical health and fitness

● Healthy eating

● Drugs, alcohol and tobacco

● Health and prevention

● Basic first aid

● Changing adolescent body.

Want to know more?  

Search for “relationships, sex and health education” on gov.uk







Year 7

To be taught through assemblies, lessons and ASPIRE 4 Life days. 



Year 8

To be taught through assemblies, lessons and ASPIRE 4 Life days. 



Year 9

To be taught through assemblies, lessons and ASPIRE 4 Life days. 



Year 10

To be taught through assemblies, lessons and ASPIRE 4 Life days. 



Year 11

To be taught through assemblies, lessons and ASPIRE 4 Life days. 



Right of Withdrawal

Previous Guidelines:

Under the current SRE guidance, until September 2020, parents can choose to withdraw their child (up to the age 
of 18) from any or all aspects of Sex and Relationships Education that are not included within the statutory National 
Curriculum. This means that parents are not permitted to withdraw their child from elements of sex education (for 
example reproductive and biological aspects) that are within the science curriculum. Schools must make alternative 
arrangements for pupils whose parents choose to withdraw them from SRE lessons.

Guidance from September 2020:

Parents will not be able to withdraw their child from any aspect of Relationships Education or Health Education. 
Parents will be able to withdraw their child (following discussion with the school) from any or all aspects of Sex 
Education, other than those which are part of the science curriculum, up to and until three terms before the age of 
16. After that point, the guidance states that ‘if the child wishes to receive sex education rather than be withdrawn, 
the school should make arrangements to provide the child with sex education during one of those terms.’ Where 
pupils are withdrawn from sex education, schools should document the process and will have to ‘ensure that the 
pupil receives appropriate, purposeful education during the period of withdrawal.’ 


